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05/15/06 
To: All Students 
From: UCI Student Affairs 
Subject: UCI Mental Health Survey 
 
Dear UCI Community Member: 
 
The UCI Mental Health Initiative has launched a campuswide survey on 
mental health issues, in order to assess the needs of the UCI 
community and the adequacy of mental health resources on the campus. 
 
Faculty, staff and administrators were recently surveyed, and students 
are now being asked to provide feedback on these issues. (Note: Students who 
responded to the first survey do not need to take it again. Because of a 
technical problem, most students did not receive that survey email.) 
 
Please click on the link provided to access the survey if you are 18 
years of age or older.   Login with your UCINetID and Password to take 
the survey at: 
 
Survey Link: http://www.survey.uci.edu/hsgmentalhealth 
 
The survey window will be open until 5 p.m. on Friday May 26, 2006. 
 
Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary and 
anonymous. If you are uncomfortable answering any of the questions, 
please leave them blank. 
 
I would like to encourage all members of the UCI community -- 
students, faculty and staff -- to provide their input on these 
important issues by participating in the online survey, which should 
only take a few minutes to complete. 
 
If you have questions or comments concerning the survey, please contact 
the UCI Mental Health Initiative by emailing: wzeller@uci.edu. 
[NOTE: If you have trouble accessing the survey from your computer, 
you can try switching web browsers and/or try it from a different computer.] 
 
Thank you for your participation in this survey. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas A. Parham 
Assistant Vice Chancellor, Counseling & Health Services 
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